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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

August 13,2018

Dr. Adena Williams Loston
President

Saint Philip's College

1801 Martin Luther King Drive
San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for your letter of April 11, 2018, requesting approval to close the Associate of
Applied Science (A.A.S.) program in Health Information Technology - Health Management with
Technical Specialties, effective spring 2018.

Saint Philip’s College has made the decision to close the A.A.S. program due to low enrollment
and low numbers of graduates. A detailed teach-out plan was provided. Faculty were informed
of the closure during meetings and will not be negatively impacted since they will continue their
teaching assignments in the Health Information Technology A.A.S. program. There are no
students currently enrolled in the program so none will be impacted by its closure.

The Commission approves the closure of the A.A.S. program in Health Information
Technology - Health Management with Technical Specialties.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph/D.
Director of Substan¥f’e Change
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ot Dr. Maria Hinojosa, Director of Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness
Dr. Patricia L. Donat
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